
 

 

 

 

 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District of 

Adare-Rathkeale 

 

 

Update on the Taking-In-Charge of Ballyvareen Estate, Kildimo 

 

 

 

1. Surveying of the foul sewer network has commenced and when complete, the 

extent of work required to the network will be determined. 

2. Tenders for the Civil and M&E Works to the wastewater treatment plant are 

being prepared. These will be presented to the members when they are 

complete 

3. Issues with blockages in the foul sewer network should be reported to Water 

Services for clearing 

4. Cutting and trimming of hedges along entrance road to estate – to be dealt with 

by the roads department. 

5. The process of taking in charge has commenced. 

 

 

 

Tara Flanagan, 

Senior Executive Engineer, 

Water Services. 
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